Dear Parents, 22" September 2015

YEAR 5 SWIMMING LESSONS

Swimming starts for Year 5 on Wednesday 30" September at Isleworth Recreation
Centre for the Autumn term only. The last session will there be Wednesday 9™ December.

The children should arrive at school at the usual time and will then be walked to the Baths
with their Teacher for their lesson at 9.30a.m. — 10.00a.m. The children will then walk back
to school.

We will need a few regular helpers to assist the children on the walk to the pool, changing
and walking back to school. If you are able to help and do not have younger children to
look after, then please see Mr Cobbold. Please note that there will be a requirement for a
DBS check to be carried out by the school.

It is also extremely helpful and time saving if children wear their swimming costumes under
their uniform, although this is optional, but please remember to pack their underwear for
changing afterwards!

All children are expected to attend swimming lessons regularly as we have no staff available
to supervise them. If there are special circumstances why your child cannot attend a
lesson then you must see the teacher and a note of explanation will be required.

Yours sincerely,

Miss A. Donnelly
PE Co-ordinator

N.B.
ALL BOYS MUST WEAR SWIMMING TRUNKS AS OPPOSED TO BERMUDA SHORTS ETC.
ALL CHILDREN (BOYS AND GIRLS) MUST HAVE A SWIMMING HAT.




